On Letterhead


Sample Letter: Thank You for Accepting our Invitation
DATE
The Honorable [FULL NAME]
United States Senate or House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20510 (SENATE) or 20515 (HOUSE)

Email: [SCHEDULER’s EMAIL]
CC: [DISTRICT DIRECTOR’S EMAIL]
Dear [Scheduler’s Name]: 

Thank you for working with us to schedule a visit from Senator/Representative [LAST NAME]. We are delighted the visit is going to work for the recess schedule. We’ve already begun making preparations. Our employees, volunteers, and the patients and families we serve are all appreciative of the Senator/Representative making time for us and our unique model of care. 
I will send you an agenda within a week.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or concerns.  

Thank you again, 

Your Name

Title 

Hospice Name 
